
 
Essex Street Utility Project 

Two Week Look Ahead : February 19th  – March 2nd                   
 

Projected Construction Activities: 
 

Week of 
February 19th   

• The Contractor will not be on site Monday February 19th 
• There will be No Parking on both sides of Essex between 

Summer Street and Crombie Street during the day. 
• Daytime road closures may be required to complete this work. 

Every attempt will be made to minimize any road closures. 
• Contractor will begin cleanup operations throughout this section 

including paving. 
• Contractor will begin sewer work between Barton Square and 

Washington Street. 
• There will be No Parking on both sides of Essex between 

Barton Square and Washington Street during the day. 
• Detour signage will direct traffic around work zone, traffic and 

pedestrian signs will be placed throughout the project limits. 
 

Week of  
February 26th   

• The Contractor will continue Sewer and Drain improvements. 
• There will be No Parking on both sides of Essex between Barton 

Square and Washington Street during the day. 
• Daytime road closures may be required to complete this work. 
• Detour Signage will direct traffic around work zone, traffic and 

pedestrian signs will be placed throughout the project limits. 
• If all goes well, this work will take between 2-3 weeks to 

complete 
Issue Date: Feb 16th, 2018 
Please visit the Essex Street Improvement Project Page link at: 
http://www.salem.com/city-engineer/pages/essex-street-improvement-projects 


